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Wyatt, Rosie

From: Bill Gray <graybil@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 14, 2025 2:30 PM
To: City Council
Subject: UpComing Public Hearing on Park Ave Routing of Trail Traffic

As a longterm Capitola resident, I object to the entire process. As I understand the chronology, it is: the 
RR tracks, trestle, and road system are pre-existing; the RTC purchased or otherwise gained legal control 
over the RR; City of Capitola voters passed Measure L forbidding the City to use any resources to 
relocate trail traffic to City streets - a proxy for keeping trail traffic on the trestle; and the RTC proposes to 
relocate trail traffic to Park Ave in violation on Measure L.  
 
You may not like the wording of Measure L, but you all know what the will of the people is. End of story. 
 
Should any of you chose to vote contrary to the will of the residents, you will be responsible for tearing 
this community apart. Please do not do that. Let's work to heal this country, starting here in Capitola, not 
pit neighbor against neighbor. 
 
Thank you for listening, 
 
Bill Gray 
1440 Prospect Ave 
Capitola 


